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June 23,2020 

 
TOWN OF TAMWORTH 

Sewer System Commissioners Meeting 
 

August 18, 2020 

 
MINUTES 

 
 
Present:  Commissioners Chair David Cluff and Rebecca Mason and  Commissioner Farnum  
 
Public Members:  none  
 

I. CALL TO ORDER:  At 6:00pm, Chairman, D. Cluff called the meeting to order. 
 

II. NEW BUSINESS: 
 

 Minutes: Motion made by D. Cluff  and seconded R. Mason by to accept the   
minutes of July 21, 2020.  Passed unanimously. 
 

 Manifests: Motion made by D Cluff and seconded by R. Mason  to sign the  
manifest for August 18, 2020 for the amount of $ 981.76.  

 
 Beam Construction :   Mr. Butcher application for 19 Greg's way was 

reviewed. It was determined that the application could not be accepted in its 
request because the Tamworth Septic System was at capacity now. 
Discussion took place with Bob Butcher and Katie Thompson regarding the 
expansion at this location. Additionally it was discussed if the two lots on 
Greg's way could be combined total for the septic to allow the application to 
go forward. An explanation of the calculated rates for gallons per day was 
explained as well as how the fee for service was calculated. Discussion 
ensued.  It was determined that both properties could be developed based on 
the calculation that had been given to the State of NH.  R. Mason will send 
those totals to Mr. Butcher.  Mr. Butcher can then submitted new applications 
for the properties for development using those totals of gallons per day.  

 
 Lamprey:  R. Farnum reported that Lamprey had to change dates for 

maintenance of the sewer system from July 15, 2020 until July 17, 2020 and 
they did not show on that date. Follow-up to be done.   

  
 Map 202 Lot 83 - Liabilities: R. Mason stated that the payment for all back 

fees due from 2016 to present had been paid today. ( July 21, 2020) . She will 
have the breakdown for the next meeting. 
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 Sebastian Septic: R. Farnum stated he had received an email from this 
company and will forward it. To be reviewed at the next meeting.   

 
 Next meeting: The next meeting will be held August 18, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  

 
III. ADJOURNMENT:  Commissioner Cluff made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The 

motion was seconded by Commissioner Farnum and passed unanimously. Meeting 
adjourned at  7:30 pm 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Rebecca Mason  
Secretary  
 
 
_____________________________________   ___________________________________ 
David Cluff      Rebecca Mason 

 

_____________________________________ 

Robert Farnum    


